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News from the Logan Elm Local School District

Visit the Logan Elm District website

Logan Elm Schools Reopen
On August 20th, Logan Elm Schools reopened for the 2020--2021 school year. In response to the
COVID-19 pandemic, we re-opened under Plan B, our "hybrid" plan. Each day, approximately half of our
students are at school and the other half are participating in remote learning. This reduces the number of
students in our classrooms and on our buses.

Here are a few photos of our first days back in session! We are proud of our students as they have
adjusted to the new rules and procedures very well!

Food Services News
Logan Elm Local Schools participate in the federal school lunch program. Families may apply for free or
reduced price school meals by completing an application.

https://www.loganelm.org/


Applications and additional information are available at: https://www.loganelm.org/FoodService.aspx

Breakfast and lunch are served daily. Menus may also be found at the above link.

For questions regarding our Food Service department, please contact Ginger Selin @ 740-474-7501, ext
1110 or ginger.selin@loganelm.org

Athletics and Marching Band Resume!

Logan Elm High School and McDowell Middle School athletics
are back in action! In accordance with rules from the state and
local Departments of Health, we must limit spectators at our
athletic events. Each student athlete or band member has been
given an access code to an online ticketing program and may
order a limited amount of tickets for each game or event.

If you have any questions, please contact:
Eric Karshner, LEHS Athletic Director
740-474-7503, ext 1317
Nate Dropsey, McDowell Middle School Athletic Director
740-474-7538, ext 1417

Job Openings

Logan Elm Schools are currenlty accepting applications for the following positions. For information,
please contact Chris Yingling at 740-477-7477 or chris.yingling@loganelm.org

Bus Driver
Substitute Bus Driver
Substitute Custodian

We are also taking applications for Substitute Cooks. If interested in substituting in our caferterias, please
contact Ginger Selin at ginger.selin@loganelm.org

Thank You!

Thank you for reading the Logan Elm Schools e-Newsletter!
We appreciate your interest in the students and activities of all
Logan Elm schools!

For the latest news regarding the construction of our new PK-
12 building, please click here.

Logan Elm Local Schools
9579 Tarlton Road, Circleville OH 43113

740-474-7501

STAY CONNECTED...Follow us on Twitter @loganelmschools
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